Notice of Meeting/Workshop Hearing

WATER MANAGEMENT DISTRICTS
St. Johns River Water Management District
The St. Johns River Water Management District announces a public meeting hosted by the University of Florida Water Institute to which all persons are invited.

DATES AND TIMES: Wednesday, September 17, 2008, 8:00 a.m. – 5:00 p.m.; Thursday, September 18, 2008, 8:00 a.m. – 5:00 p.m.

PLACE: Hilton University of Florida Conference Center, 1714 S. W. 34th Street, Gainesville, FL

GENERAL SUBJECT MATTER TO BE CONSIDERED: Exchange of technical information among District staff and non-staff experts involved in District study of the cumulative impact of potential future water withdrawals from the St. Johns and Ocklawaha rivers. Public comment will be taken at the conclusion of each day’s proceedings.

PURPOSE: AWS Cumulative Impact Assessment Technical Symposium. The Symposium may be attended by one or more District Governing Board members.

For more information you may go to the District’s website at www.sjrwmd.com/surfacewaterwithdrawals/symposium. Pre-registration is required at the District’s website. The District will also provide live video of the symposium on the Internet.

Pursuant to the provisions of the Americans with Disabilities Act, any person requiring special accommodations to participate in this workshop/meeting is asked to advise the agency at least 48 hours before the workshop/meeting by contacting: District Clerk at (386)329-4500. If you are hearing or speech impaired, please contact the agency using the Florida Relay Service, 1(800)955-8771 (TDD) or 1(800)955-8770 (Voice).
